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Minutes of Committee Meeting
June 9, 2009

The June 9, 2009 meeting of the Orleans Renewable Energy/Wind Power Committee (REWP) was
Called to Order at 4:00PM in the Nauset Meeting Room of the Town Hall. Present were Chairman
Allen Kolchinsky, Committee members, Dave Hubbard, Victor Noerdlinger, Mary Jane Curran,
Ken Rowell, Dick Philbrick, and Bob McCoy. BOS liaison John Jannell was present. Others
present: None.

REWP Committee approved the minutes for the May 26, 2009 meeting.

Allen remarked that there was an update on the exit 12 cloverleaf status. It seems that the State may
be interested in pursuing wind turbine for the cloverleaves. There is a June 17 meeting at the MMA.
Clarke is going to try to keep Committee in the loop on the cloverleaves.

John J. mentioned that John Kelly received a letter from the CVEC on the joining of the Town to the
CVEC.

Old Business:

Board of Selectmen Final Report - Allen started meeting by saying he is still trying to get together
his comments for the report to the BOS on Wednesday June 17", Committee discussed what the
report contained and congratulated John J. for the great job of preparation. Discussed included the
timeline(could it also be shortened); other wind turbine sites identified; the need to get one turbine
in the watershed; the change from Water Commissioners to a Committee for Water and Sewer
Treatment and other items.

A motion was made by Bob McCoy to accept Sec. 3.18 as a whole. Seconded by Dave H. Vote was
7-0-0

Adjourned at 6:00PM
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David L. Hubbard Clerk



